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FEB 0 81991

The Mt. Sinai Medical Center
' ATTN: Thomas K.'Stefanakos, M.S.N.E.

Radiotion Safety Officer
One Mt. Sinai Drive
Cleveland, Ohio 44106-4198

SUBJECT: DEMAND FOR INFORMATION LETTER DATED NOVEMBER 2, 1990'

AND YOUR RESPONSE DATED-NOVEMBER 6, 1990

Gentlemen:

We have reviewed your response dated November 6, 1990 and your License
No. 34-00746-03 and agree with your conclusion that you are in compliance with
10 CFR Part 30.35, " Financial Assurance and Recordkeeping for Decommissioning."

You need not take any further action in this matter. If you have any
'

questions, please call us at (708) 790-5625.

Sincerely,
j

George M. McCann, Chief
Materials Licensing Section

e

,

i-

{

'Rlth RIIIh-fg b
McCAnn,'da - rion

-02/>/91 02g/91
/Y)b91027.20220 910208

>Oi 3 PDR y Of
1
|'a ,, .. - = . . . - -


